
An Editorial Note 

After three years of pleasure and extensive 
further education I come to the end of my term as 
Editor of ARIEL. I should like to thank all the 
contributors (both published and unpublished), 
who have taught me a great deal about the state 
of English literature around the world. Grateful 
thanks also are due to the Poetry Editor Chris­
topher Wiseman, the Guest Editors, the un­
failingly supportive Editorial Board, my col­
leagues in the University of Calgary's English 
Department, and the University itself. 

Ian Adam, my successor as Editor, will take 
ARIEL into its second decade and my best wishes 
go to him as well as to all our readers. 

James Black 




